
Sunday Worship 

Worship / 10:30 AM 

Devotional / 5:00 

“Life According to the Flesh” 

Scripture Reading: Galatians 6: 7-9 

David Gray 

Join us today at 3:30PM at the Glen-
wood Skilled Nursing Facility for 
a wonderful opportunity to visit, sing & 
worship with the residents.  

6/26 Harry Reeve 

6/28 Hope Bradford 

6/28 Kiran McLaughlin 

 

6/30 Brooklyn Wetzel 

7/3 Hendrix Harris 

7/5 Evelyn Wetzel 

       BIRTHDAYS &  

      ANNIVERSARIES 
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• Bryce Berger was admitted to St. John 
Sapulpa for physical therapy for his back 
pain. Prayers, calls & visits appreciated. 

• Louis McLaughlin, former member at 
10th & Rockford and 29th & Yale, passed 
away Tuesday. Prayers of comfort to his 
family & wife Gwen. 

• Stewart Lingle’s Grandma, Dorothy Hick-
man, has been placed on hospice care. 
Prayers for her comfort & for the family. 

 
 
Long Term Prayers: Susan Yeager (chemo), Barbara Girod (pain manage-
ment), Bob Williams (rehab), Lonnell Campbell (cancer), Eddie Whitchurch 
Jr. (chemo treatment), Jordan Brandt - Barbara Vaughan's Granddaughter 
(heart transplant), Kristi Lepek—friend of Marlana Lingle (heart is-
sues), Lane Hetherington (cancer), Jim Westoff  (cancer), Ellie Goldston, Mi-
chael Ashbrook, Fredde Path, Toni O'Neal, Dianna Hickman, Barbara 
Vaughan, Billie English (chemo)  
 
Missions: Brandon & Katie Price (Ukraine) & Cambodia Christian Ministries 

Last Week’s Contribution $4,367 

Contribution thru May     $109,594 

Special Contributions         $6,660 

Mark 10                                $6,097 

Ukraine                                 $1,350 

Cambodia                             $1,350 

Budget thru May                $112,560 

Weekly 2024 Budget         $5,360 

ONLINE GIVING 

Members can setup donations online. 

glenpoolchurchofchrist.com/donate 

Welcome 
Guests & 
Visitors 

We are so happy to have you join us today! Please fill out a 
guest card & put it in the collection plate so we can have a 
record of your attendance. We have a cry room available if 
needed. One of our greeters would be happy to direct you. 



Classes for All Ages 

Sunday / 9:30 AM 

Sunday / 5:00 PM 

Wednesday / 7:00 PM 

Get Involved 

Find a program or area of service   

below and ask how you can help. 

ELDERS 

Todd Khoury 

Devon Prescott 

Jack Lierly 

MINISTERS 

David Gray, Preaching Minister 

DEACONS 

Robert Bradford, Music 

Joshua Harris, Young Families 

Dennis Robinson, Inventory 

DEACONS 

Bruce Rothell, Missions & Evangelism 

Steven Wetzel, Fellowship 

CHILDREN’S COORDINATOR 

Debbie Whitchurch 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  

Jessica Khoury 

• CarePortal: Connor & Madeleine 

Albers 

• Nursing Home Devo: Bruce Rothell  

Every 4th Sunday at 3:30PM 

• Ladies Midweek Bible Study:  

                  Earline Lierly & Jennifer Wetzel,                   

                  Every 3rd  Wednesday at 10AM 

• Ladies Outreach:  

                  BJ Neal & Carolyn Prescott 

• Mark 10: Debbie Whitchurch 

6/23 PM: Glenwood Devo 
@3:30 
6/29 PM: VBS Door Hanging 
Campaign @8 
6/30 AM: 5th Sunday Lunch-
eon & no evening service 

5th Sunday luncheon Sun-
day June 30th  
Theme: Summer Food Pot-
luck & Homemade Ice 
Cream. 
There is a volunteer sign-
up sheet on the bulletin 
board for set-up & clean-
up; and for Ice Creams & 
Toppings.  

*Saturday June 29th VBS 
Door Hanging Campaign 
@8AM 

 
*Saturday July 6th VBS 
Workday @10AM  

We have collected school supplies for kids in the past & it's time to do so 
again. We will be helping 18 kids, 10 from Kiefer & 8 from Glenpool Ele-
mentary, with school supplies. There are 35 Crayons with a list of school 
supplies needed, the average cost for each Crayon is $25. Please write 
your name next to the Crayon # you selected & attach the Crayon to your 
returned bag of supplies. The church will be purchasing some items in 
bulk at Sam's, if anyone wishes to contribute to that amount, see Jessica. 
We would like all Crayons turned in by Sunday July 28th.  


